
    It's Your Town, Too! 
 

To:    Sterling Town Center property owners 

From:    The Town Center Renovation Group 

Re:   Neighborhood Happenings 

 

 Working with the Town Administrator, Ross Perry and the newly 

appointed Town Planner, Domenica Tatasciore, a working group has 

met for several weeks to define and consider future priorities for a 

Village District in our downtown.  Members represent the DPW, 

Light Department, Economic Development Committee, Library, First 

Church, Garden Club, Town Finance Committee, Board of Selectmen, 

Planning Board, Cable TV, Main St. Property Owners,  and others. 

 

 As new ideas and plans develop, we are anxious to share the 

concepts with you, and to solicit your important perspective.  Some 

of the topics we are discussing will directly affect your homes or 

businesses as work to things like underground wire runs and 

sidewalks will be upgraded. Roadways and parking issues, lighting and 

signage are also being considered, making your input so valuable.   

 

  We have confidence that the funding resources available to us via 

Chapter 90, MassWorks, Complete Streets and others will insure 

that we move forward with these improvements and reduce the 

impact on taxpayers scoring a "win/win" for you and all Sterling 

residents.     

 

  Please join us at our next meeting 2nd Floor Butterick Building 

Rm 205. Spring is coming, the snow will soon be a memory and this 

project is lining up to kick off!  See the Town’s web page for 

meeting dates and additional information: https://www.sterling-

ma.gov/town-center-renovation-project. Or send your comments to  

Ross Perry, Town Administrator rperry@sterling-ma.org 
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